
From: gasmith129 gasmith129 <gasmith129@bell.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 9:04 AM 
To: Richard Leatham <rleatham@westelgin.net>; Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>; Bill Denning 
<bdenning@westelgin.net>; Michelle Navackas <mnavackas@westelgin.net>; Magda Badura 
<mbadura@westelgin.net> 
Subject: Rodney Park 
 

 

Our 'preliminary' committee is excited to move forward with the 
revitalization of the Rodney park area! Representatives from each service 
club, the fair board and Operations Manager, Lee Gosnell will be part of our 
committee to discuss ideas and decisions. 

We respectfully request 2 members from Council be appointed to this 
committee. 

In order to move forward with this project, we are requesting permission to 
start this exciting project for our park and look forward to working with 
Council for recommendations on this future endeavor. We will be making a 
formal presentation at a later date. 

Thank you! 

Kindest regards 

Ann Smith, Elizabeth Sebestyen, Jen Lyvang. 
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